
 

 

 

 

 

 
Cannon Hall Farm 

 27th February 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of FS2 children, 
 
Next half term, we will be visiting Cannon Hall Farm to help support our learning line of enquiry, ‘Do 
cows drink milk?’. The children will have a guided tour with a farmer and will learn about the life cycles 
of different farm animals, their diet, their characteristics and the history of the farm. They will also get 
a chance to look around the reptile house and watch the ants hard at work, building their farm. 
Additionally, they will watch a variety of the animal races throughout the day and finish off with a play 
in the outdoor play area.  
 
Children should wear their school top, but may choose comfortable, warm bottoms for the trip. 
Please ensure that your child wears comfortable shoes (e.g. trainers that are suitable for walking 
round the farm) and bring a waterproof coat in case of rain. At the farm, there will be a room that 
the children will eat their packed lunch in. With this in mind, the children may bring a small rucksack 
with their water bottle and their packed lunch in. Please ensure your child’s packed lunch adheres to 
our healthy eating guidelines and is nut free. If you would like school to provide your child with a 
packed lunch for that day, please state your child’s choice on the Google form. If you do not specify 
the packed lunch, we will presume you are providing a packed lunch for your child.  
 
This visit will take place on Thursday 17th April 2025.  We would like the children to come to school 
on this day at the normal time for registration at 8.35am, and the coach will be leaving school at 
approximately 9.15 am.  We will aim to return to school for approximately 3pm and children will be 
dismissed from the classroom as usual.  
 
The cost of entry to Cannon Hall Farm is £7.95pp and the cost for transport is £12.01pp, totalling to 
£19.96pp to be paid on ParentPay. This is a voluntary contribution; however, if there are insufficient 
payments the visit will unfortunately be unable to take place.  
 
Please fill out the Google Form to give consent and make payment on ParentPay by Friday 28th 
March 2025. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Mrs Thompson & Mrs Grady 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Please fill out this google form to consent by either   
scanning the QR code or following the link.  
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf-z55M7SnVlH8X3u8-Xc-
cV0eB7KtGo0QPx9j4IkMfD4xHvw/viewform?usp=dialog 
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